UPDATED NOTICE:

READ BEFORE ENTERING

We are dedicated to a safe and healthy environment for
all staff, volunteers, partners, and visitors.
With flu season still upon us, and the emergence of

COVID-19, we ask that you:

1. WASH YOUR HANDS or use hand
sanitizer immediately upon entering the
building.

2.PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING. Don’t
shake hands and avoid other personal
contact.

3.Don’t touch your face, nose, or eyes.

4.If you have a fever, respiratory
symptoms, or feel unwell, please
DO NOT ENTER.

5.If you have traveled internationally, or
have flown recently, DO NOT ENTER.

THANK YOU for your help in keeping
our community healthy!




